
              

Dear Resident 

Rumour has it. 
 

 

 In the Interest of keeping all residents Informed, It Is necessary to address certain rumours from time to time. 

 

 Rumour has It that the piece of land behind the borehole area has been bought by Evergreen. 

 

 This Is true.  We have finalised the purchase of this piece of land in July 2019.   

 There Is however no definite plan to develop or start building on this piece of land in the next two years. 

 

 As soon as this gets looked at or pursued again, residents will be Informed accordingly.  

 

   

 Warmest Regards 

        

 Wilma Swart 

 Village Manager 


